Quail Creek Fine Arts Painting Club

December 2019 Newsletter

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

I am so happy to announce that Ginny Hutcheson was elected VP and Katie Hottel was elected secretary at the November meeting. I know they will make wonderful additions to the Board. They begin their new terms of office on January 1 but I know they are already getting started. Sadly, when a new person is elected this means saying goodbye to the old officers. Verne Gibbs and Carole Washburn have served 3 years as our Vice Presidents and Vicki Bengeult served one year as secretary. The club appreciates their time spent serving as officers and for all doing such a good job.

The Fall Festival was a success, even if we didn't sell too many paintings. It was a beautiful exhibit of the paintings done by some of our members and showcased our club to the many people who wandered through. Many thanks to the volunteers who spent their time as cashiers, hosts or helped with set up or clean up.

UPCOMING CLUB DATES

Meeting on Monday, January 6 at 6:30 pm movie & popcorn

Current catalog and calendar:

https://qcfapc.com
The calendar has DETAILS of each class, including supply lists and teacher contact info!





Brad Grant and Gary Ratts.

Every meeting we have a drawing for an \$25 gift certificate that is nicely donated by the Arizona Art Supply located near the Tucson Mall. As well, they offer a discount on non-sale items to our members. Be sure to tell them you are a member of the Quail Creek Art Club to receive the

discount. You may need a card to prove membership, you can get one from the monitor in the Art Studio or use you Quail Creek membership card.

At the January meeting we will start a new type of drawing. This is specifically for monitors and they will receive one chance for every time they monitor during the previous month. This drawing is for a \$20 Amazon gift certificate.

This will be our last official Newsletter. The Board decided that doing a newsletter is nice, but it is a duplication of effort since the information is located elsewhere or already in e-mails. I will continue writing a letter from the President as an e-mail at the beginning of each month.



Happy Holidays to all our club members and safe journeys if you are traveling.

Judy McCormick

Join the Joye Moon Watercolor Workshop – sign up ASAP



Sunday, March 1 and Monday, March 2 from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm with a break for lunch.

See the catalog or calendar for a detailed description.

Registration is open now. Register with Dusty Friedman at dusty.quailcreek@gmail.com or 541-582-0733. Space is limited. Fees for members are \$110 for two sessions. Non-members \$130 for two sessions. No refunds after February 21. Fees are due when registration is confirmed.

More detailed information, including the supply list after you register.

UPCOMING EVENTS

- Next Meeting on Monday, January
 6 at 6:30 pm Popcorn and a
 movie! Details to follow.
- Monday February 3-1pm General Meeting with Speaker: Ann Empie Groves. Owner of the Artist Daughter studio in Tubac. She will be speaking on her Father Hal Empie his art and his cartoons.
- Monday March 16-6:30pm General Meeting
- Monday April 6-1 pm General Meeting



2019 BOARD CONTACT INFO

President Judy McCormick fapcpresident@gmail.com

Co-VP Verne Gibbs & Carole Washburn vernegibbs@gmail.com carolejwashburn@me.com

Treasurer Jan King jankingtravels@gmail.com

Secretary Vicki Bengeult qcfapcsecretary@gmail.com